Minutes
MUSE Board Meeting
Wednesday, January 18, 2012
K-8 Conference/Band Room 4:30pm

In attendance: Pamela Graham, Pamela Duncan, Melissa Pyorre, Jessica Grinberg,  Sapphire Hale, Pamela Allen
1. Approval of minutes from Dec. 
2. Inn Tour report- Pamela Graham said $5,334 brought in

Split with Big Brothers/Sisters still to be determined- Pma will get the check form Elaine
MUSE is willing  to take over the inn tour next year since BB is closed
3. Alex de Grassi event Feb. 4th
Checks have been written to Crown Hall (site fee) and Pattie De Matteo for reimbursement of costs

Melissa still working on appetizers & will bring tablecloths for patrons tables and food tables

Pamela Graham will provide 5 small bouquets for tables in patron seating area

Sapphire is bartending- there are 4 cases of beer (where?) and some leftover wine in our storage unit

Melissa, Jessica and Sapphire will be at the event

We will take garbage & do clean up.

$100 gift card donated by Harvest will be used for sodas/ice etc.

4. Membership Drive-Shanti willing to take it on and get 10% discounts at local stores/businesses

We voted to table the discussion for now and concentrate on what we have going currently.
5. Peggy Merrill Fund has a total of $3,670.38, including a check from Community Foundations for $1,570.
6. Future Events

Honoree dinner- potential Honorees discussed, possible themes discussed: Tabled the idea of honoring graduates who went on to do big things- possible theme for next year.
It will be a tribute to Peggy Merrill- her friends and co-workers want to help with the event

End of March on a Thursday- check other community calendar events

Possible locations discussed

Big Fun Fair- Possibility of co-chairing the event with the Sports Foundation  and Choir Boosters
Pam Duncan will chair coordination of event, but will not be able to attend
Possible Dates- 1st Sunday in June

Scale back, minimal food, games and bouncy houses
Next meeting is Tuesday, February 14th at 4:30
Meeting adjorned at 5:45 pm
